
 

May 26, 2023 

 
 
Graduation 
Graduation is here! Seven students will receive diplomas this evening. The event is held in the church. Doors open at 
6:30pm, and the service begins at 7:00pm and is followed by a cake and punch reception. All Trinity families and friends 
are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
Re-Enrollment 
Registration is open for new and returning students. Returning students enrolled by May 31 will lock in the current tuition 
rate for next year. 
 
New Students 
New student inquiries continue to increase. If you have referred a family to Trinity, PLEASE be sure that they list your 
name in their application. You will receive credit for the referral which equals a credit on your tuition. 
 
Report Cards/Test Results 
Report cards and annual test results will be mailed next week to all families “in good standing”. Transcript requests for 
high school should be emailed to tls@trinityadvancedlearning.org. 
 
Past Due Balances 
2022-2023 balances must be paid before year end documents are released. This includes transcripts, diplomas, etc. 
Please contact the school office and make arrangements to drop your payment off or make your payment online. 
 
Medical Forms 
Please send in your child’s medical forms that are updated over the summer. We will update his/her file and can prevent 
delays next year. 
 
Office Hours 
The school office will change to summer hours for June. Typically, the office will be open from 9-11am. Other times are 
available by appointment. In July, the office is available by appointment only.  Voicemail and email will continue to be 
monitored throughout the summer months. 
 
Dates to Remember 
5/26 - Graduation 7pm 
  

Mrs. Thompson – Director of Administration 
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